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March 31, 2011 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND HAND DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard 
  Commission Secretary 
 
Re:  Utah Demand-Side Management Annual Report for 2010 
 
Pursuant to the Commission’s October 7, 2009 order in Docket No. 09-035-27, an annual report 
is to be filed by March 31 of each year detailing Rocky Mountain Power’s (the Company) 
demand-side management activities in the state of Utah during the previous calendar year. The 
Company is in the process of preparing its demand-side management annual report for 2010; 
however, the report is still in draft form and will not be filed in accordance with the March 31 
filing date. Rocky Mountain Power expects that it will take one week to finalize the report. 
Therefore, Rocky Mountain Power respectfully requests the Commission extend the due date of 
the 2010 demand-side management annual report from March 31, 2011 to April 7, 2011. 
 
Inquiries regarding this matter may be directed to Aaron Lively, regulatory manager, at (801) 
220-4501. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
cc: Division of Public Utilities 
 Office of Consumer Services 


